
DAY/jr 

February 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We are writing to inform you of the exciting news that after school on Friday 18 March 2022, 
Wildern School will be hosting an event in support of Comic/Sports relief. These two events 
usually alternate yearly but this year sports relief is running a year long event and comic relief is 
returning annually, and we would love for you to participate in our event supporting these causes. 
The activities on offer for this one hour event will be: Dance (learning a short piece of 
choreographed dance), or a  5k run around the school site, cross-bar challenge, yoga, Netball 
Shootout, Trampolining, and Badminton. 
 
We have previously held an Outrun Cancer event, and the participation saw us raise over £3000 
for various cancer charities, so we are hoping for another record-breaking fundraising total.  
 
All year-round, the money donated to Comic Relief works hard to support some incredible projects 
making a change to peoples’ lives across the UK and worldwide. In fact, over the past two years, 
Comic Relief funding has helped to support 11.7 million people, including: 
 

● More than 750,000 people in the UK are experiencing financial and material poverty to 
access advice and support. 

● More than 29,000 people who have experienced or are at risk of domestic abuse to access 
safe accommodation and specialist services. 

● More than 46,000 children and young people in the UK, and more than 8.1 million 
internationally. 

 
All we ask is that a charitable donation of £1 be made. This can be done by scanning the donation 
QR code below. 
 
On the day, participants will need to make their way to the Wildern School's field at the latest by 
3.15pm. The children will be directed to their chosen activity. 
 
All students will need to do is choose the event they would like to take part in by the 4 March 
2022. To sign up, scan the QR code at the bottom of this letter to take you to a Google Form. 
 
We are thoroughly looking forward to what we hope will be a fantastic Wildern community event. 
Together, we can have fun, show our community spirit, and show our dedication to supporting the 
amazing work and projects funded through Sports/Comic relief. 

 
 
 
 
 



 Sign up here                                                     Donate here 

                                                               
 
 

Best wishes 
 

Mrs R Thomas    Mrs D Yates  
English Teacher   Charity and Community Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


